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Serving LGBT Catholics Since 1974 

Spirituality, Equality and Justice: Nurtured in a Welcoming Catholic 

Community 

DignityUSA envisions and works for a time when Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and 

Transgender Catholics are affirmed and experience dignity through the integration 

of their spirituality with their sexuality, and as beloved persons of God participate 

fully in all aspects of life within the Church and Society. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dignity Detroit offers 
community outreach for our 
less fortunate brothers & 
sisters at the Capuchin 
Soup Kitchen in Detroit. 
 
Our volunteer participation 
needs your help on the 2nd 
and 4th Friday each month 
between 3:30 - 6:00. 
 
See Daniel Cuschieri for 
more information. 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

July 2014 

 

6
th

- 14
th

 Sunday of Ordinary 

Time 

 

13
th

- 15
th

 Sunday of Ordinary 

Time 

 

20
th

- 16
th

 Sunday of Ordinary 

time. Council and membership 

meetings 

 

27
th

- 17
th

 Sunday of Ordinary 

time 
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Check out Affirmations Faith Alliance Movie 

Series! In previous months the Affirmations 

Faith Alliance has shown movies such as; Live 

Free or Die and Beyond Gay. See 

goaffirmations.org/events for future dates. 

 

Dear Members and Friends of Dignity Detroit, 

It has been an honor to serve on the council.  I began as Treasurer and have been 

President for the past 2 years.  Although I decided not to run for President again, it is 

certainly no reflection on the organization. 

As President I saw some amazing things.  The 39th Anniversary Mass was one of the 

highlights.  The number of supporters that joined us for mass that we did not know 

existed was staggering.   

Pride events, although always has many faiths represented, now has mainstream 

catholic parishes marching in the parade and setting up booths.   LGBT organizations 

are becoming more aware of Dignity Detroit and referring people to come and celebrate 

with us.   

There is a need for Dignity Detroit and we need to continue to be a presence and 

resource for Detroit LGBT Catholics and their allies. 

Dignity Detroit is a great faith based volunteer organization.  I was never concerned 

that something would go undone.   Someone is always willing to lend a hand.   

I will continue to tell my story.   Stories help people understand you as an individual.  It 

becomes personal.  They may begin to think about how equality affects you and the 

LGBT community. 

Dignity Detroit is my chosen family.   Dignity Detroit and its people have always 

supported me and I will continue to be present and support the organization.   

I cherish the people I have met and the friendships that I have made. 

Many Blessings and Love 

Thank You, 

Glenn Crane 
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Dignity Detroit offers community outreach 

for our less fortunate brothers & sisters at the 

Capuchin Soup Kitchen in Detroit. 

 

Our volunteer participation needs your 

help on the 2nd and 4th Friday each 

month between 

3:30 - 6:00. 

 

Please see George K. or   

Denise S. if you can help. 

 Thank You!!!                       

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dignity Detroit meets every Sunday 

evening at 6:00 pm 

Sacred Heart Chapel at Marygrove 

College 

8425 W. McNichols @ Wyoming 

Contact us at: 

Postal Mail: P.O. Box 558, Royal Oak, 

MI 48068-0558 

Voice-mail: 313-278-4786 

E-mail: dignitydetroit74@yahoo.com 

Website: www.dignitydetroit.org 

We are a 501 ( c ) 3 organization 

Dignity Detroit meetings: 
 

Our meetings are open to all 
Council - 

Third Sunday every month @ 4:30 
pm 

General Membership - 
Third Sunday of January, April, July 

and October, Immediately after 

mass 

DignityUSA: 
P.O. Box 376 

Medford, MA 02155-0376 
Phone: 800-877-8797 

E-mail: 

info@dignityusa.org 

Is your membership expiring 

soon?  

 

You can renew by logging 

on to the Dignity/USA website. 

If you don’t have access to a 

computer, renewal packets are 

available on the back table in the 

Chapel for you to mail in. 

 

Anyone who cannot afford the 

$50 

membership is encouraged to see 

any member of council for the 

confidential Angel’s Fund 

program. All you have to do is 

ask! 

 

                  


